
The Athens-Clarke County Landfill has teamed up with Furniture Bank in Atlanta to try and 

reduce the amount of mattresses going into our landfills. Furniture Bank refurbishes mattresses 

for resale and recycles mattress material when it cannot be refurbished. 

 What this means for the residents of Oglethorpe County: 

Effective  July 1, 2021, all furniture will have to be carried directly to the ACC Landfill.  We 

will no longer be accepting furniture at the C & D Landfill for transport. 

 The cost per mattress is $10.00 in addition to the furniture/garbage you bring. If you have any 

questions, please call the ACC Landfill: (706) 613-3508. 

  

Please join us in our effort to reduce and reuse! 

 


